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Appendix CPS1

Letter from LB Barnet to Bestway,
dated 27™ September 2007
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Director of Planning & Emiirfanmentai Protection -
North London Business Pa_ £ :
Oakleigh Raati Sauth
tondon -

CONTTINP

Sir Anwar Pervez
Bestway Group
Abbey Road
Park Royal
LONDON

NW10 7BW

pbarmet gov.uk

-Dear Sir-Anwar .

Bestway (Holdings) Limited Be
Cricklewood,
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request from you under the:

supportad poli* y ?ra“ @
which at this stage ouﬁi
development. The require
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The development partners are currently working up proposals for the submission of a planning

application that will have to comply with the adopted planning guidance of the Borough. ‘ In
developing their masterplan concept | am aware that the development pariners are censulting

with a number of organisations as well as publicising their proposals more widely.

The Council has not undertaken any separate studies nor will it have detailed technical material to
determine the exact siting of a replacement waste facility. The requirements for a replacement
Waste Transfer Facility are as outlined in the SPG referred to earlier in this letter and this I8
guidance only. For the Council to have been so prescriptive would have been premature as the
location will naturally be influenced by the proposals which come forward to deliver the
comprehensive regeneration that is expected. It will be for the applicant/developer o demonstrate
that the solution and location proposed is sensible and fits in with their overall proposals. It is for
the Council at the appropriate formal consideration stages io determine its acceptability and
impacts; hence the reason the Council has not provided. the detailed technical material you have

requested.

In response to the issues you raise in relation to the submission of a planning appiicatioﬁ.
consultation and the use of CPO powers, the: Councii is governed by a statutory process in
respect of these. Once any planning application is received it will be determined in line with the
requirements of adopted planning policy and the necessary s I} form
part of this. process.of determination.. it will be for. the. appl
validity of the entirety of their proposals ste covered in th
accompanying environmental statement. There. a statutory process’ that covers the
application and granting of compulscry purchase ordi and again the testing of robustness of the
proposed scheme and public consultations part of this pfocess.

i would like to assure you that we always iryfar@d Iéﬁ:i‘i_itate solutions between interested parties
where possible and we will continue to mainta_in' discussions.

I trust this is helpful and enables yourselves and t'hr-;: Council to continue positive dialogue with
regard to future aspirations and proposals for your site..
Yours sincerely |
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Stewart Murray
Director of Planning & Envirgnmental Protection

c.c. Councillor Mike Freer, Leaderof the:@auncil: - s il
Leo Boland, Chief Executive
Chileme Hayes, Legal Services
Lorraine Butler, Head of Strategic Development Unit
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